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English 

This week in English we have 

continued our story writing. We 

wrote out our middle and end 

part to our story. We thought 

about what sentence openers 

we could use within our writing 

such as just then, all of a sudden 

and in a blink of an eye.     

Maths… This week in Maths we learnt about 

time. We looked at telling the time to o’clock 

and half past. Each child had a go at making 

a time to o’clock and half past as well as 

playing the game what’s the time Mr Wolf 

where the children had to show the time. We 

also spoke about how the long hand on the 

clock is the minute hand and the short hand 

on the clock is the hour hand and the 

significance this has when telling the time.  

 

 

 

 

 
On Monday 27th March we have got 

the Year 1 cake sale to raise money for 

Emerald and Jade classes. We are 

asking for Year 1 parents to bring in 

cakes (either home made or shop 

bought) into school and then these will 

be sold after school on Monday 27th. If 

anyone would like to help run the cake 

stall please let Miss Whitlam or Mrs 

Dexter know.  

Dates 
 

20th March- Jade Class Café 1:45 start.  

23rd March- Emerald Class Café 1:45 start.  

24th March- FOSSA Disco  

24th March- Premier Enrichment Day  

28th and 29th March – Parents Evening  

31st March- Last day 

 

Parents Evening 
Just a reminder that we have got our 

parents evening sign up sheets for 28th and 

29th March. If you haven’t signed up 

already please ensure you do       

Phonics 
This week in Phonics we have recapped over 

oy, ir, ou, aw and wh. Please see the 

attached parent newsletter for more 

information.  

Parent Class Café  
Next week we have got our class cafes 

(please see below for your class dates). We 

would love for you to come along for the 

afternoon and see what amazing space work 

your child has been up to so far this term. We 

are hoping to share our very own Year 1 

space song with you and sing in a round as 

well as sharing with you our DT work of our 3D 

planets and making some adaptations within 

the session. There will also be hot and cold 

drinks and biscuits provided.      Any donations 

would be greatly appreciated to be put 

towards our class funds!  


